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From: Gerry McGerigal «

Sent: ‘ 26 January 2022 17711

To: Proinsias McCaughey

Cc: John Kelpie

subject: Late Submission to the Area Plan Prehen
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Sir.

['am writing to add my objections to what, [ hope, will become an overwhelming flood of such objections.

I'can only really state the same points that were so eloquently put forward by her letter of
November 24th 2021.

Now, more than at any time in our planet's history, is the time for preserving and cherishing our green areas
and especially when they are so steeped in history and home to such unique and ancient trees as The Deer

Park Field.

How much of this proposed development has been earmarked for affordable housing ? I am willing to bet
that has not even been discussed.

Regards.

Gerry McGerigal

m Yalioo Mail on Android





